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Newsletter No. 11 

25th November 2022 

Lost Property 

 
Our boxes in the front entrance are overflowing with 

items of lost property.  Please feel free to pop in at the 

end of the school day to have a rummage. 

Dates for the Diary 
December 

Fri 2nd  PTA School Disco 

Thur 8th Year 3 & 4 Production 

Fri 9th  PTA Father Christmas Event 

Tues 13th 9.15am Reception  & Nursery 

Nativity 

Fri 16th Christmas Worship in church 

 Term Ends 

January 2023 

Tues 3rd Training Day 

Wed 4th School Opens to Pupils 

Value Star of the Month - Respect 

 

Communication with Classteachers in the Morning 
 

The mornings at school is a very busy time for us – 
teachers are trying to settle children for the start of 
the day and start their learning.  Should you need 
to communicate with your clasteacher please can 
you leave this, whenever possible, for the end of 
the day.  If you need to get an urgent message to 
the clasteacher, Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 
3 have an adult at the entrance that can pass on a 
message.  Alternatively, you can email the school 
office and they will pass a message on.  For 
safeguarding reasons, parents are not permitted to 
use the varied entrances.  If there is an emergency 
you can catch Mr Rosevear who is usually on the 
school gate in the mornings. 

 

OUR FOCUS FOR WORSHIP NEXT MONTH IS 

 Christmas 

 

NURSERY CLOTHING 
We keep a stock of spare clothing in Nursery 
but we are currently short of many items.  We 
would welcome any donations of pants, socks, 
leggings, joggers, jumpers and t-shirts (age 4-6 
would be great).  Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
   
 

RECEPTION 2023 SCHOOL PLACES 
The  application window  for the September 2023 
Reception places is open.  If your child is due to start 
school in September 2023 please ensure you have 
submitted an application. I would recommend that this is 
completed before Christmas as its one less job to do for 
next year.  Last year we were oversubscribed so it is crucial 
for you to complete this by 15th January 2023. 
 

https://www.westnorthants.gov.uk/primary-school-
places/apply-primary-school-place 
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